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Principal’s message 

Congratulations to Fleur  - you can still donate 

We would like to congratulate Fleur, one of our parents, who completed the 22 km Ultra Trail Australia 

run in the Blue Mountains today. And a big thankyou to Fleur who has kindly chosen to dedicate this run 

to our beautiful school by raising money through her  ”Go Fund Me” page. You may still show your sup-

port for Fluer by clicking on the link below to make a donation. Thankyou for donations already made, 

so far she has raised over $800 of her $1000 goal for the school. 
  https://www.gofundme.com/raise-money-for-como-public-school?      

utm_source=facebook&utm_medium=social&utm_campaign=fb_co_dashboard_w 

The school is holding a “colour run” for students and families next week on Thursday 23 May in conjunction 

with Fleur’s fundraiser. Please see the note that was sent home last week for more details. 

School uniform 

This term the weather has continued to be unseasonably warm throughout the day and the students 

have been able to wear either the summer or winter uniform to accommodate this. From Monday 3 

June all students are expected to wear their full winter uniform to school.  

An outline of winter uniform items and a pricing list is attached in this newsletter for your reference. Pur-

chases from the uniform store can be made through the school office at any time or Tara is available on 

Monday’s before and after school at the uniform shop in the 1/2 block. Alternatively there are many pre

-loved items available through a swap and go system in the uniform shop.  

Girls who choose to wear tights with tunics are reminded that only “grey’ coloured tights are to be worn. 

All students are to wear only the Como PS red bucket hat or peak cap to school, these can be pur-

chased from the uniform shop for $15 each. Please ensure all clothing items are clearly labelled with 

your child’s name. 

Sunscreen 

We have recently purchased large 30+ cancer council sunscreen pump containers 

for all classrooms and the staffroom. These will be mounted on the walls and stu-

dents will be able to access the sunscreen throughout the day. The teachers will 

monitor and encourage usage. However, if you do not wish for your child to use this 

sunscreen while at school and have alternative arrangements in place to keep 

them sun-safe, please notify your child’s class teacher in writing. 
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Enrolments now open for Kindergarten 2020 

Enrolments are now open for children starting Kindergarten in 2020. If you have a child starting school 

next year, please visit the office or go to the school website to get an enrolment form and return it asap.  

We will be holding a school tour on the morning of Tuesday 2 July 10:30—11:30 am for any interested en-

rolees. Please pass this information onto any friends/family or neighbours who may also have a child 

starting school next year. 

3 way interview survey 

We greatly value your feedback and would like some information on your experience with the 3-way 

interview and goal setting process. Please click on the link here to complete the survey, it will take no 

more than 1 minute to do. https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HDRBGDL 

The survey will close on Thursday 23 May. Thank you for your participation and assistance in improving 

programs in our school. 

Extended leave 

From Tuesday 28 May until Monday 24 June, I will be on extended leave. Mrs Lilly Morabito—Assistant 

Principal of Bangor Public School will be relieving in my absence. Mrs Morabito has worked closely with 

CPS staff in the past on improving their practice and curriculum. She is a highly experienced leader and 

will continue to  follow the school’s regular routines with support from the staff.  

NAPLAN 

Congratulations to the Year 3 and Year 5 students who completed NAPLAN this week. Well done to their 

teachers for ensuring the students were well prepared, relaxed and enthusiastic each day. 

Amphitheatre works 

The building work on our amphitheatre by students and teachers from Padstow TAFE began this week. 

This work is expected to be completed within a month.  

Community grant 

This  week the P&C and the school submitted an application for a NSW Government Community Grant 

to build a shade structure over the basketball court area. This structure will provide the school and com-

munity users with much needed shelter from the weather and protection for our resurfaced playground. 

The public can vote for our application online to increase our chances of securing the grant. Once we 

have more details on how to vote we will let you know. 

Zone Cross Country 

Congratulations to the zone cross country representatives who partici-

pated in the carnival on Monday at Miranda Park. I am very proud of 

the exemplary sportsmanship and tenacity shown by all our runners on 

the day. Thank you to Ms. Morton for her organisation and the won-

derful parents who assisted with transport, manning the CPS tent and 

supporting the students. 

 

Interrelate talks offered this term 

On Wednesday 5 June, Interrelate will be providing two evening information sessions for Years   3, 4, 5 and 

6 students and parents/carers. This will be held in the 3/4 classroom. 

6:00 - 7:00 pm Session 1: Where did I come from? $32 per family for just this session and 

7:15 - 8:15 pm Session 2: Preparing for puberty. $37  per family for both session 1 and 2. 

 

A note has been sent home to Year 3 –6 students this week and is also attached here in the newsletter. 
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Congratulations! 

Well done to our canteen manager Mrs Best who has worked hard  

to achieve the status of a Healthy School Canteen for Como PS. 

I would like to thank Mrs Best for her very important contribution to  

supporting the health and wellbeing of our students.  

The NSW Healthy School Canteen Strategy is a key initiative to  

support the Premier’s Priority to tackle childhood obesity. Having a  

healthy canteen means that our students are more likely to develop  

healthy eating habits that will have a long-term impact on improving their  

lives. To recognise our achievement, we are one of the first schools in the area  

to be awarded the Healthy School Canteen Badge and Certificate. Our school’s name has also been add-

ed to the Premier’s Priorities website to celebrate our success.  

 

Mother’s day stall 

Thank you to the Mum’s who kindly donated their time to purchase gifts, wrap presents and hold a 

stall at the school for the students last week. There were lots of variety to choose from, we hope 

Mum’s at home enjoyed their lovely surprises and special day last Sunday. 

 

Nicole Gilmore 

Principal 

 

 

Walk safely to school 

Today students and teachers walked around the local area in support of the Walk  Safely to 

School Day.  

Zone Cross Country 

A massive congratulations to all 19 students who competed in the Zone Cross Country at Miranda Park on 

Monday 13 May.  

The way the students behaved and conducted themselves throughout the afternoon was exemplary. The 

Zone convenor was very impressed that Como PS was well represented this year and even though none of 

our students made it to District all our runners did the school proud.   

Thank you to the parents that assisted on the day, with a special mention to Mrs Richardson. I really appre-

ciated your help in putting up and taking down the gazebo including looking after the students while I was 

assisting on the course.  

Ms Morton  

 

The Fathering project—Paper planes and pizza night  

Thank you to everyone who has responded to our paper planes and pizza night on Tuesday 21 May at 5pm

-6pm. 

 

Unfortunately we are now full and are unable to take anymore registrations for the 

night. 
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Session 1: Where Did I Come From?    Time: 6:00pm  

Audience: Year 3 and 4 students and their parents/carers  

Sessions: 1 x 60-minute session 

Program focus:  

Discuss the male and female reproductive systems, foetal development and the birth process 

Personal safety and protective behaviours 

 

Note: Older students are encouraged to attend if they have not previously seen this program. 

 
Session 2: Preparing For Puberty     Time: 7:15pm 

Audience: Year 5 and 6 students and their parents/carers  

Sessions:  1 x 60-minute session 

Program focus:  

Discuss the physical changes of puberty, emphasising that it can be different for everyone  

Develop students’ understanding of periods and sperm production, as well as the physical, emotional, social 
and intellectual changes associated with puberty for both boys and girls  

Enhance awareness of children’s personal safety and protective behaviours 

  

Note: Younger students are welcome to attend at the discretion of their parents/carers. 

Family cost: 1 session $32 per family  |  2 sessions $37 per family 

Please note that this cost is GST inclusive 

Where:  Como Public School in the 3/4 classroom at Como PS 

When:   Wednesday 5 June 2019 

********************************************************************************************************* 

Please complete and return to your school by Friday 31 May 2019 with cash/cheque payment in an en-

velope or details of your online payment below (please make cheques payable to Como Public School) 

Family name:   ________________________________________________________________________  

No. attending:  Session 1: Where did I come from? _______       Session 2: Preparing for puberty_______ 

in Interrelate’s ‘Family Evening Program Bundle 2’. Enclosed is my payment of $____________________or 

 





Money & Consent Notes Due 

Date Sent home  Who 

for 

What for Note / Payment/ 

Action required by  

Amount  

22 February K-6 Learning resources,  

general contributions and 

general consent forms 

Overdue Various 

11 March K-6 Emergency contacts and 

information 

Overdue Nil 

20 March 5-6 Stage 3 Canberra/Snowy 

Mountains camp 

Overdue $100 

26 March Y6 2019 Year 6 memento shirt Overdue $47 

27 March 2-3 Sutherland Shire schools 

Music Festival 2019  

Overdue $30 

28 March 3-6 PSSA Soccer Overdue $55 

$60 with socks 

4 April  K-6 Class Dancing Program Overdue $50 

10 April 3-6 PSSA Socks Overdue $11 ($6 if  $5 paid 

already) 

30 April 1-2 Dance Ensemble Overdue $95 

3 May K-6 P&C fundraiser Colour Run  23 May $7 chd 
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Advertising 

Como Preschool 
Rated Exceeding National Quality Standard 

Vacancies exist for children 3 to 5 years - hours 8.00am to 4.00pm 

Families are welcome to visit anytime for a tour of the centre 

PHONE: 9528 7306 

WEBSITE: www.comopreschool.com.au 
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